Most Immediate
R.T.I. Matter

Dy. No. 3317 /RTI/Dir(F.II) /2014
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
Foreigners Division

15t Floor, NDCC-11,
Jai Singh Road, New Delhi.
Dated : 15th July, 2014

To

Shri Ketan Tirodkar,
402- Vasant Kunj,

Dr. Ambedkar Road,
Dadar, Mumbai-14.

Subject: Information under RTI Act, 2005 sought by Shri Ketan Tirodkar, Mumbai
regarding Requests for deportation received from various nations.

Sir,
Please refer to above mentioned RTI application dated 18.6.14 sent to this office by

Shri S. Samanta, Under Secretary & CPIO, Min. of Home Affairs vide letter No. A-
43020/01/2014-RTI! dated 09.7.14.

2. Such information is not maintained in this Division, as deportation of foreign
nationals lies with State Govts/UT Administration.,

Yours faithfully,

(Pravin Horo Singh)
Director (F-11) /CP10

Copy for information to:

1. SH. S. Samanta, Under Secretary/CPIO, MHA, North Block, New Delhj.
.5.0.,IT Cell, MHA, North Block, New Delhi.
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